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LETTER DATED 9 SEFTEMBER 1970 FRCM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED
TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL '

I have the honour to request that an urgent reeting of the Seecurity Council
be called without delay to consider the sltuation created by increasing incidents
involving the hijacking of commercial aireraft engaged in international commerce

and the threat to the lives of innocent travellers.

(8igned) Charles W. YOST
Permanent Representative of the
United States of America
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